
  

  

  

MINUTES   

AUDITORS MEETING  

FEBRUARY 6, 2025 

  

  

The meeting came to order at 8:45 AM. via Zoom.  In attendance: Tracie 

Hartford and Patti Wickersham. 

  

The purpose of the meeting was for the Pomfret Auditors to review and  

formally adopt the Statement of Accounts to appear in the FY 2024 Pomfret 

Annual Report.  During the meeting on February 6, 2025, the Pomfret Town 

Auditors discussed and agreed to formally adopt the Statement of Accounts  

to appear in the FY2024 Pomfret Town Report.  The motion was made by 

Tracie Hartford and seconded by Patti Wickersham.  The vote was 

unanimous.  

  

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 AM.  

  

Respectfully submitted:  

Tracie Hartford 

Patti Wickersham 

Annie Mears Abbott 

 

  

  

  

  

  


